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Lisa Cooper

From: Sterling Supervisor <sterlingsupervisor@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 2:14 PM

To: SEagRaee @ gmail.com; emaeasnew @gmail.com; qaessiassa @yahoo.com;
AuetiefexEaecEE: @ gmail.com

Cc: Jay Sawyer; John Borden; Leigh Shortslef; Charlie Krul; Lisa Cooper; Joan E Kelley

Subject: Questions for board

Attachments: Sterling-Land-Use-Regulations--PDF.pdf; doc05098020210222115310.pdf

Dear Folks,

I have enclosed a copy of our land use regulations. On page 55 you will find the regulations regarding water
bottling. Page 39 shows water extraction as allowed only by special permit . The board has had our attorney
look this over recently and he assured us we are able to protect not only the well head but all major aquifers in
the town. This was studied and these regulations went into place in 2015 . Also please see attached letter from
Mir. Huntress on this matter. The Town of Sterling is also adding another well next to the village's wells. When
this is done an extensive test will have to be done on the capacity and sustainability of the water supply before a
permit will be issued. Hopefully your questions have been answered. Please reach out if you have any
more questions.

Thank You
Scott Crawford
Town of Sterling Supervisor



